
Kevin Oconnell - NOAA Federal


From: Kevin Oconnell - NOAA Federal


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 7:56 PM


To: Pat Simms - NOAA Federal


Cc: taylor.jordan@noaa.gov; kevin.oconnell@noaa.gov; KO'Connell@doc.gov


Subject: Re: [Phone] Kevin O'Connell and Dr. Neil Jacobs


Hello Pat - please don't apologize. No worries at all. I'm sorry to see all the hubbub around the hurricane


this weekend.


I'm headed out on travel on Wednesday, first to the DoC facility in Boulder and then on to the large SSA


workshop in Maui. If there's anyway to fit it in as a call before the end of next week, that would be helpful.


But no worries if not.


Hang in there.


Kevin


Sent from my iPhone


> On Sep 8, 2019, at 7:38 PM, Pat Simms - NOAA Federal <pat.a.simms@noaa.gov> wrote:


>


> Good Evening Kevin,


>


> Please accept my sincere apologies for interrupting your weekend.


> Unfortunately, I received word that we need to reschedule your meeting > with Dr Jacobs again.


Hurricane Dorian issues won't go away. Again > I'm sorry for the multiple calendar changes.


>


> I will reach out to Mary Cull tomorrow morning and find another date; > hopefully this week.


>


> Regards


> Pat


>


>


> Sent from my iPhone


> Pat Simms


> Executive Assistant to NOAA Administrator > (b)(6)


	Re [Phone] Kevin O'Connell and Dr. Neil Jacobs

